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Sarah Peck and Fr David Swyer have done an audit of the church’s SQP provision
We have identified areas we need to update 
· Basic safeguarding training for PCC and an up to date list kept of who has completed the training and when
· First aid kits to be checked and replenished in line with NHS advice
· Up to date fire risk assessments to be completed if not yet done (fire safety certificate is in place until October 2022)
· Safeguarding policies to be reviewed and agreed by PCC
· DBS renewals to be actioned as needed (3 years)
· Risk assessments/safe space protocols to be checked and adhered to 
· Recruitment and induction - recommended policies to be adhered to going forward
